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DLA PIPER

Azelio AB (publ) in
bankruptcy

Attorney at law Lars Wiking has been appointed as bankruptcy trustee for Azelio AB (publ), which
was declared bankrupt on 19 July 2023.

For questions regarding wage guarantee, please send an e-mail to azelio.lon@se.dlapiper.com

For questions regarding the bankruptcy proceeding (expect for wage guarantee), please send an email to
azelio@se.dlapiper.com

Further information regarding the bankruptcy will be uploaded on DLA Piper Sweden's website later.
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